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WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER

Hello and welcome to our very first newsletter, keeping you up to
date with all the adventures and goings on in Lilburn Hall

supported living. We hope you enjoy following us along on our
daily lives.

BOYS DAY OUT

DAY TRIPS

CLUBS NIGHT

MUSIC CLASS



Clubs
Outings
Everyday news
Achievements 

And everything else happening in Lilburn Hall

(Top left) Julie Ann practising
keyboard in music class.
(Right) Owen, John and Adam
stopping off at Bannfoot on a day
out.
(Bottom left) John and Julie Ann
baking. Owen making pancakes.
John and Julie Ann preparing food
from the Cook It program.

WHAT WE’VE BEEN UP TO
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We’d like to give a warm
welcome return to
Donna back from

maternity leave and also
in welcoming Frank to

the team.

Best wishes to Stephen
on his new venture
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upcoming events


